
VALERI Special Announcement 

Tuesday, May 17, 2016 

 
VA has published a Request For Information (RFI) concerning the VA Home Loan 
Program’s Real Estate Owned Portfolio Servicing Contract on the FedBiz Ops website.  It 
may be accessed with the following link: 
 
https://www.fbo.gov/index?s=opportunity&mode=form&id=6c5b137cf7b6e6a70661b1f
0a363762a&tab=core&_cview=0 
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